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Town of Norfolk 

Public Hearing – Opt Out Of Exemption From 

Taxation for Certain Energy Systems 

May 9, 2024 

 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing for proposed Opt Out Of 

Exemption From Taxation for Certain Energy Systems on Thursday, May 9, 

2024 at 5:45 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall.  

 

Present: Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Eric Molnar and 

Councilman Martin Blair Sr. 

Not Present: Councilman Richard Bump, Councilwoman Jean Gang 

 

Supervisor Pernice opened the Public Hearing at 5:45pm. 

 

Proposed Moratorium on all Energy Storage System Development Operating 

in the Town. 

 

Public Comments: 

none 

 

Public Hearing was closed at 6:00pm with a motion by Deputy Supervisor 

Molnar and Councilman Blair. All in Favor - Carried 

 

Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

      Deputy Supervisor – Eric Molnar 

      Councilman – Richard Bump 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

              Councilman – Martin Blair Sr. 

 
 

Dated: May 10, 2024 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


